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Policy on outside contractors within NIHE properties 
 
I would also like a copy of your policy on outside contractors within NIHE properties 
 
Response 
The NIHE does not have a policy on outside contractors within NIHE properties, however 
the relevant contract documents contain requirements on how a contractor is to undertake 
the work in NIHE properties. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




